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25th September 2025 
 

Grimsby Auditorium Christmas Panto – “Beauty and the Beast” 
Wednesday 17th December 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
It’s that time of year again and this year we propose to take all the Key Stage 2 children 
to the Grimsby Auditorium to see the pantomime “Beauty and the Beast”. We shall be 
seeing the morning showing on Wednesday 17th December and will arrive back at school 
around lunchtime.  
 
As always on this day all children should bring a packed lunch in case we are a little late 
back. IF YOUR CHILD HAS SCHOOL DINNERS, PLEASE ENSURE YOU LOG IN 
AND EITHER CANCEL OR ORDER A SCHOOL TRIP PACKED LUNCH BY SUNDAY 
30TH NOVEMBER 2025. PLEASE DO NOT ORDER THE SCHOOL MEAL SANDWICH 
OPTION. IT MUST BE THE SCHOOL TRIP SANDWICH OPTION. 
 
If your child would like to go to the pantomime, the cost will be £12.00 each which 
includes transport to and from the auditorium and an ice lolly during the interval. The 
total cost has been subsidised by the academy. 
 
Payment must be made on Arbor by Friday 31st October. If you are unsure how to do 
this, please contact the academy office.  
 
Please ensure that consent is given on Arbor to reserve your child’s seat. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr S. Bate  
Headteacher 
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